
From: Redacted 

Sent: 5/6/2014 3:38:10 PM 
To: 'Maguire, William' (William.Maguire@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Dietz, Sidney (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=SBD4); Prosper, Terrie 

D. (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov); Litteneker, Randall (Law) 
(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=RJL9); Kahlon, Gurbux 
(gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov); Cherry, Brian K 
(/0=PG&E/0U=C0RP0RATE/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=BKC7) 

Bcc: 
Subject: RE: Ltr to Brian Cherry re: MCE Complaint 

Will, 

This confirms receipt of your letter to Brian Cherry. 

Best regards, 

Redacted 

Regulatory Case Manager 
Pacific Gas and Electric Company 
Redacted 

Original Message 
From: Maguire, William fmailto:William.Maguire@cpuc.ca.govl 
Sent: Tuesday, May 06,2014 3:31 PM 
To:|Redacted Dietz, Sidney; Litteneker, Randall (Law) 
Cc: Kahlon, Gurbux; Prosper, Terrie D. 
Subject: FW: Ltr to Brian Cherry re: MCE Complaint 

Dear All, 

Please see attached. 

Best, 

Will Maguire 
Regulatory Analyst | OGA Liaison 
Energy Division | Market Structure and Design California Public Utilities Commission 
505 Van Ness Ave | San Francisco, CA 94102 
(415) 703-2642 | william.maguire@cpuc.ca.gov 

P Please consider the enviromnent before printing this e-mail This email and any files transmitted with it may be 
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not the named addressee, you should not disseminate, distribute or copy this email. Please notify the sender 
immediately by email if you have received this email by mistake and delete this email from your system. If you 

SB GT&S 0271558 

mailto:William.Maguire@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:gurbux.kahlon@cpuc.ca.gov


are not the intended recipient, you are notified that disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in 
reliance on the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
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